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Questions?  Please visit the school website (www.aguafria.org/mhs), 
contact the Library at (623) 932-7200 ext. 2020 or email Martha Zeller at 
mzeller@aguafria.org 

PARENTS: 
Information about the 1:1 Technology program is located in the Student Rights & 
Responsibilities Handbook.  Please review all district policies and procedures. 
(There is no longer a separate School Device Handbook).  
 
STUDENTS: 
Students will be issued a school device. Personal devices cannot be used during the 
school day for class work. Upon receiving a school device, students will complete 
the School Device User Agreement to acknowledge the policies and procedures  
regarding use of school devices. 

* All technology fees from the previous school year must be paid before a school  
device can be issued. 

ACTION REQUIRED 

Parents/Guardians have the opportunity to purchase a protection plan through the 

district for $30 per school year per device. Details of the plan can be found on the 

school website (www.aguafria.org/mhs). Payment for the Device Protection Plan must 

be made by Friday, September 6 to be active for the 2019-2020 school year. 

SCHOOL DEVICE PROTECTION PLAN 


